
CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
 MINUTES OF THE PRE-MEETING WORKSHOP  

ENGINEERING CONFERENCE ROOM  ~  CITY HALL 
April 8, 2014 - 5:30 p.m. 

 
The April 8, 2014 Pre-Meeting Workshop of the City of Gillette Planning Commission convened 
at 5:30 p.m. in the Engineering Conference Room, located on the second floor of City Hall.  
Planning Commission Members present were Clark Sanders, Dallas Streets, Jim Howard, Lee 
Wittler and Billy Montgomery.  Those present from the City of Gillette were Dustin Hamilton, 
Development Services Director, Heath VonEye, City Engineer, Larry Manning, Planning 
Manager, Michael Surface, Senior Planner, Charlene Penfold, Administrative Supervisor, and 
Maggie Stufflebeam, Administrative Assistant.  Discussion focused on the case(s) to be 
presented at the regular meeting to follow.  No action was taken.  
 
The Pre-Meeting Workshop adjourned at 6:50 p.m.   
 

Minutes taken and prepared by: 
 
 
__________________________________ 

      Charlene Penfold 
      Administrative Supervisor 
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